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NOTTINGHAM CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

WEST AREA COMMITTEE 

 

 

M I N U T E S 
 

of meeting held on  10 SEPTEMBER 2008  at the 
 
Council House from 5.32 pm to 5.47 pm  
 
ü  Councillor Wood   (Chair) 

Councillor James  (Vice-Chair)  
ü  Councillor Chapman   
ü  Councillor Cresswell 
ü  Councillor Foster       
ü  Councillor Long    
  Councillor Unczur   
ü  Councillor Watson 
 

ü  indicates present at meeting 

 

Also in attendance 

 
Ms B Serrant   -  Nottingham City Homes Limited 
 

City Council Officers 
 
Mr A Miller   )  Community and Culture 
Mr A Mohammed  )     
 
Mr S Carter   -  Environment and Regeneration 
 
Miss L Wilson   -  Resources 
 

Please note: except where otherwise indicated, all items discussed at the meeting 

were the subject of a report which had been circulated beforehand.  

 

  ACTION 

25 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE   

   

Apologies for absence were received from Gill Bainbridge (BelsAtra), 
David Broughton (Fire and Rescue Service), John Hose (S.M.A.R.T), Jane 
Lewis (Crime and Drugs Partnership), Alison Thorpe (Strelley Tenants’ 
and Residents’ Association) and Clive Thorpe (Area Panel Chair). 

  

   

26 DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTS   

   

No declarations of interests were made.   
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  ACTION 

27 MINUTES   

   

RESOLVED that the minutes of the last meeting held on 23 July 2008, 

copies of which had been circulated, be confirmed and signed by the 

Chair. 

  

   

28 PROVISION OF SKIP SCHEME 2008/09   

 (Acting Director of Local Communities)   
   
The Chair commented that as the scheme was proven to be successful it 
should be mainstream funded. 

  

   

RESOLVED that £5,000 from the Aspley ward Public Realm budget for 

the skip scheme for 2008/09 be approved. 

  

   

29 AREA CAPITAL RESOURCES   

 (Directors of Regeneration, Planning and Transport and Housing)   
   

RESOLVED that the following be noted:-   

   

(1) the total spend of £2.091 million to 31 July 2008, as detailed in 

 Appendix A at the locations in Appendix B to the report; 

  

   

(2) to date 59 footpaths and 42 works to the public realm had been 

 completed; 

  

   

(3) the available funds of £579,000 for the remainder of the 

 programme to the end of March 2009, as detailed in Appendix A 

 to the report; 

  

   

(4) the value of works previously approved for 2007/08 of £536,000, 

 as detailed in Appendix A at the locations in Appendix C to the 

 report; 

  

   

(5) 3 footpaths and 31 public realm works were expected to be 

 completed by 31 March 2009. 

  

 


